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Final Spud Cabin Fire Update 
 
 
On July 13, three firefighters continued to mop-up the Spud Cabin Fire, further securing the 
perimeter.  The general area of the fire received limited precipitation on Thursday evening.  
Some interior smoke is expected to persist until the area receives a significant amount of rain.  
The fire will be in monitor status, beginning July 14, and will only be staffed if necessary.  The 
Spud Cabin Fire remains at 4.8 acres and is 100% contained.   
 
This will be the final update for the Spud Cabin Fire.  For additional information and photos of 
the Spud Cabin Fire, visit www.nps.gov/sagu.   
 
Park officials remind visitors that fire restrictions remain in place.  For additional information 
and fire updates, call the Park’s fire information hotline at (520) 733-5150. 
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